
NEWSLETTER 
SEPTEMBER 2021


………………………………………………………


STUDIO MOVE 
Our new address is: 1801 N Georgetown 
St  Apt #308 Round Rock, TX 78664. 
This will be our location until we locate a 
suitable place in our area.


………………………………………………………


LABOR DAY W/E 
The studio will be closed on Saturday, 
September 4th for Labor Day 
Weekend.


OUR BASH 

This is an exciting time.  :)


Mr Ed has been finalizing all performance 
assignments.


Stay tuned for information about group & 
band rehearsal dates/times. 

………………………………………………………


PAYMENT OPTIONS 

Zelle

(Preferred method)


512-289-2790


Venmo

@payrrdrums


…………………………………………………………


Happy drumming…. : )

“Mr Ed”


bangrrd@gmail.com


